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I oppose and encourage opposition to HB 2075 on the basis that it will do very little in 

the way of deterring violent crime. It will however have a tremendously negative 

effect on citizens trying to exercise their 2nd Amendment rights. In fact, nowhere else 

are we required to obtain a permit before exercising a guaranteed right. Thank you. 


